
Dear Mr Prosser

I am a resident at 172 Narrabeen Park Parade, Mona Vale. My wife and I are concerned about the proposed 
development at 103 Narrabeen Park Parade which will be above street level. I think it is important to preserve 
views along the Bicentennial costal walkway as originally intended.

There are existing council restrictions on building height along sections of NPP specifically to preserve views 
from public and private land (Pittwater 21 DCP December 2003, attached). The height restriction is no higher 
than the crown of the road adjacent to the property. It aims to preserve natural scenic views from the 
Bicentennial Walkway and allow equitable preservation of views/vistas to and from public/private places. 

To date, subsequent developments have successfully complied with these restrictions by modifying design.

We strongly oppose the development as presented. I look forward to further correspondence about progress of 
this proposal. 

Thank you for considering our concerns.

Yours sincerely 
Vijay

Dr Vijay Solanki
Director of Cardiac Services
Northern Beaches Hospital
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